Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Environmental Law Enforcement and Protection Service
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. 929-6626 to 29; 929-6633 to35
926-7041 to 43; 929-6252; 929-1669
Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph / E-mail: web@denrgov.ph

MEMORANDUM
FOR : DIRECTOR, ERDB
DIRECTOR, FMB
DIRECTOR, LMB
OIC-DIRECTOR, BMB
DIRECTOR, EMB
ACTING DIRECTOR, MGB
FROM : THE OIC-DIRECTOR
Environmental Law Enforcement and Protection Service (ELEPS)
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR EVALUATION AND ASSESSMENT OF
ENVIRONMENTAL ENFORCEMENT
DATE : September 9, 2021

We are requesting your good office to provide us your bureau's evaluation and assessment
of the current status of environmental enforcement.

These will be used as reference and instructional materials for the Specialized Course on
Environmental Law Enforcement, which will have its pilot launching on September 15, 2021,
and will be offered by our Human Resource Development Service (HRDS) as an ENR course.

Please send your responses to martinracza.eleps@gmail.com, the email address of Mr.
Martin R. Racza, interim Executive Assistant, ELEPS. You can also message him for inquiries,
either via the email mentioned above, or by texting him at +639954046024.

Further requesting immediate action; submit NLT September 13, 2021.
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